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New Power Station Update 
  
The Gibraltar Electricity Authority would like to provide the general public with an update in relation to 
the New Power Station. 
  
A few weeks ago, the commissioning phase of the New Power Station started, with auxiliaries and balance 
of plant being commissioned and tested. 
  
Over the next few days, the commissioning of the generating sets will commence. This phase is envisaged 
to take between three to four months. 
  
The commissioning phase is a critical and exciting period in the life of a new Power Station. We look 
forward to providing the general public with further updates as the process continues. 
 


